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August 18, 1948

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Thank you very much for sending us the

kodachrome of the memorial celebration in the Es­

panola Valley. It is a fine one, and we would like 

to be able to include it in our layout for the South 

west essay, but unfortunately it does not tie into 

our story which deals only with contemporary living 

in New Mexico and Arizona. We are grateful, however 

for your courtesy in submitting it. The kodachrome 

is being returned herewith.

With kindest irds

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico


